
From: Jijun LIU   

Sent: Saturday, May 9, 2020 12:28 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Stop the 41-Storey KDA Plan at Yonge/Bernard! 

 

Dear Councils of Richmond Hill, 

I am a residence of city of Richmond Hill. My name is Jijun Liu. I live in Westbrook community of Richmond 
Hill. 

I email to AGAINST Condo Towers plan at Yonge & Canyon Hill/Bernard. 

Best Regards, 

 

Jijun Liu 

15 Durango Dr. 

 


